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World Population Day Celebrated:
Emphasizing the Theme
 "Leave No One Behind, Count Everyone"
World Population Day celebrated under the theme "Leave No One Behind, Count
Everyone," focusing on resource management and education. The event included an inter-
house declamation competition, where Anahit Kaur from Attari House claimed first place,
followed by Pravalyog Singh and Harpreet Kaur in second and third. Principal S. Satwant
Singh Ji emphasized the challenges of population growth, advocating for education and
women's empowerment to combat poverty. Members of the Chief Khalsa Dewan
highlighted the urgency of addressing overpopulation to secure a sustainable future.
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An orientation program for parents was held on July 11 and 12, 2024. The event engaged
parents of students from classes 2 to 5. It focused on important issues related to their
children’s education and well-being.

JULY 12-16, 2024

Successful Parent Orientation Program Highlights
Importance of Education and Communication

A Gurmat camp was  organized by Sehaj Paath Seva Samiti under Chief Khalsa Diwan's
leadership. Dr. Rajpal Singh guided students on the importance of good thoughts, Sehaj
Paath, and staying connected to their religious history. The event aimed to inspire
children towards spiritual growth and success in life.

JULY 26, 2024

Principal S. Satwant Singh Ji emphasized the importance of nurturing children and
maintaining effective communication between parents and teachers. The program included
Shabad recitation and student performances, fostering a strong school-home partnership.
Parents were encouraged to support their children’s academic journeys and participate in
school activities, with promises of future initiatives to enhance collaboration.

Inspiring Spiritual Growth: Gurmat Camp Empowers
Students with Good Thoughts and Religious Heritage

ORIENTATION
PROGRAM



Teej Festival Celebrated with Colorful Display
of Punjabi Heritage

Prakash Utsav Sri Guru Harkrishan Sahib Ji
JULY 26, 2024

The Teej festival was vibrantly celebrated in School,
showcasing the rich Punjabi culture. Guests were welcomed
with a cultural exhibition and traditional performances,
including folk dances and mehndi competitions. The
festivities highlighted the importance of embracing heritage,
encouraging students to connect with their roots and
celebrate their traditions.

AUG 12, 2024

The Prakash Utsav of Sri Guru Harkrishan Ji was
celebrated with deep reverence, featuring Japji Sahib
recitations, Shabad Gayan, and Kirtan. A turban-tying
competition added to the festivities, with winners
receiving trophies and certificates. Community
leaders emphasized Guru Ji's legacy of service to
humanity, urging students to embrace philanthropy
and draw inspiration from Sikh history.



First Prakash Purab of Guru Granth Sahib Ji
Celebrated with Devotion

Independence Day was joyfully celebrated in School. The program began with Shabad
gayan, followed by students showcasing their talents through patriotic songs, dances,
and choreography while proudly holding tricolor flags. Speakers highlighted the
importance of remembering the sacrifices of freedom fighters and encouraged
adherence to laws and responsibilities. The event culminated in the National Anthem,
fostering a strong sense of patriotism and duty among the students.

Enthusiastic Celebrations of Independence Day 
AUG 15, 2024

The First Prakash Purab of Sahib Sri
Guru Granth Sahib Ji was celebrated
with deep reverence. The morning
assembly commenced with a school
Shabad, followed by students reciting
poems, singing kavishri, and delivering
heartfelt speeches. Leaders emphasized
the importance of following the
teachings of Sri Guru Granth Sahib Ji,
promoting values of peace, humility, and
service. The Principal inspired students
to incorporate gurbani principles into
their daily lives, encouraging them to
make these teachings a guiding force in
their journeys.

SEPT 3, 2024



Under-17 Football Team Shines at Aman Football Cup

The Under-17 School’s football team achieved remarkable success by winning
first place at the Aman Football Cup organized by Universal Academy. The team's
victory brought pride to the institution. Leaders emphasized the importance of
sports in fostering overall student development and encouraging a sense of
progress. The Principal commended the players for their spirit and enthusiasm,
highlighting that participation in sports promotes health and optimism. He also
encouraged the team to engage in more competitions in the future.

SEPT 6, 2024

In the Block-level games, students demonstrated outstanding sportsmanship, securing top
spots across various events. The U-14 girls’ Kho Kho team claimed first place, with individual 

SEPT 9, 2024
Students Shine in  Block-Level Games, Securing Top
Positions

victories in races, long jump, and shot put. U-17 and
U-21 categories also saw impressive wins, including
first positions in races and team events. Dignitaries
praised the students’ dedication, emphasizing the
school's excellence in both academics and athletics.
The principal congratulated the winners,
highlighting their hard work, discipline, and passion
as key to their success.
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Grandparents Day Celebrated with Joy and Enthusiasm
SEPT 24, 2024

Grandparents Day was celebrated with great enthusiasm, honoring the importance of
elders in children's lives. Elders of kindergarten students were invited, and the event began
with the school Shabad, followed by delightful performances by the children. Fun games
were organized, and prizes were distributed to the winners. A presentation on the school's
academic achievements was also shown, and elders shared valuable insights. Dignitaries
praised the event, emphasizing the wisdom of seniors in guiding the younger generation.
The Principal expressed gratitude to the families, encouraging active participation in
academics and sports.

Investiture Ceremony 2024-25 Held with Pride and
Enthusiasm

SEPT 27, 2024

The Investiture Ceremony for the academic year 2024-
25 was celebrated with grandeur. Chief Guest Ms.
Parvinder Kaur, Superintendent of Police, was welcomed
with a school band escort. The event commenced with
the school Shabad and a classical dance performance.
Student leaders, including House Captains, Head Boy
Lovepreet Singh, and Head Girl Anahit Kaur, were
selected. The newly elected students took an oath of
leadership, led by Dr. Sarbjit Kaur Sapra. Dignitaries
congratulated the students, emphasizing responsibility
and integrity. The principal encouraged the leaders to
fulfill their roles with dedication, concluding the event
with the National Anthem.


